
Hill View Primary School  

    
  

Year 3 Healthy Rice Salads creation day                            20  th March 2025  

  

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

Following the hard work of the pupils in year 3, we are ready to create our rice salads. 

 

On Tuesday 1st April, the pupils will be developing their own healthy rice salads. The children have started to 

create their list of ingredients and as I am sure you can appreciate, tastes vary considerably. 

 

To support the children, we would ask that on the day, the pupils bring their ingredients. These should be 

cooked (where required- meats/fish/rice). These should also be brought in uncut and in sealed containers 

that will be brought home containing the children’s meal. 

 

Please let your child’s teacher know if there are any questions or allergies we may need to be aware of. 

Naturally, we will remain a nut-free cooking and preparation environment. 

 

To ensure health and hygiene, pupils will be working in class groups across the day. 

 

Simmonds: 9:00am-10:00am 

Murray: 10:45-11:45am 

Hamilton: 1:00pm-2:00pm 

 

 

Thank-you in advance for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Year 3 team 


